
 

 

Parish Office Summer Closing: The Parish Office will be closed from Monday 9th July and re-
open on Tuesday 24th July. There will be no bulletin on 15th and 22nd July. Please leave any 
bulletin notices in the parish office by Wednesday 4th July.   

Annual National Grandparents Pilgrimage at the Shrine of Our Lady of Knock is on 9th 
September 2018. See notice board for more information. 

Road Closure The Twelfth Demonstration will be help in Aghalee Village on Thursday 12th July 
2018. All roads leading to the village will be closed from approximately 11 am until 2 pm and 
again from 3.30pm until 6pm. 

World Meeting of Families TICKETS FOR THE FINAL MASS IN PHOENIX PARK 
Single day tickets for the Final Mass are free and will be available from the website from 25th 
June. www.worldmeeting2018.ie/en/Tickets/Closing-Mass-ticket-only. Every adult and child 
attending will need a ticket. Under 18s must be accompanied by an adult. All  
tickets will be for standing sections. 

St Mary’s Camogie Club Treasure Hunt Sunday 1st July, 6.30pm from The Gate Inn with the 
hunt ending at The Gate Inn.  £5 per adult, kids go free. Come along for some fun and to 
support your local club. 

Africa Magazine: If you have a subscription for the Africa  
Magazine, the latest issue is now ready for  

collection in the sacristy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

  

 

   

   

 

 

   

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN 

1st July 2018 

Weekly Collections: 
£1,220.75 

 

World Meeting of 
Families: 
£662.30 

 

Recent Expenditure: 
Electricity Church 

£ 300.63 

Thank you for 
supporting our Parish! 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

 

 

Sick Calls: for all sick calls this week Monday to Friday 
please contact Fr Colm McBride in Glenavy on 028 9445 
9560. 

GIFT 4 Pilgrimage to Rome: We wish all the young people 
from GIFT 4 and their leaders going on the Pilgrimage to Rome 
this week a safe and rewarding journey. Please keep them in your 
prayers. 

Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion – Communion 
Services led by lay people in the absence of a priest will take place 
in the parish between Monday 2nd July and Friday 6th July this 
week. During the Service the readings of the Day will be reflected 
upon and a Eucharistic Minister will distribute Holy Communion 
consecrated during a previous Mass. Come and See!  

25th Anniversary of Ordination of Fr Nigel Polland: Fr 
Polland is celebrating 25 years as a priest this year. After 
celebrating in his own diocese, he will be coming to St Patrick’s 
Church for a Mass of Thanksgiving on Tuesday 17th July at 7pm. 
Refreshments served afterwards in the Community Centre. 
Everyone is welcome. 

JPII Award: Thank you to Aideen and Tina for their hard work 
and dedication over the year working with our young people 
involved in the JPII Award. 

A big Thank-You to the Senior Choir, the Community Choir 
and the Children’s Folk Group for their contribution to our 
Sunday Masses and commitment over the year. Enjoy the well-

deserved summer break! 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes There are a few places left on 
the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes (11-16 July.)  If anyone is 
interested they should contact the Pilgrimage Office on 028 9064 
6040 or email lourdes@downandconnor.org. 

Lough Derg 2018: The Three Day Pilgrimage is currently open. 
You may begin on any day until Monday 13th August. Advance 
booking is not necessary. The Lough Derg team can help you to 
co-ordinate public transport or link up with Pilgrimage 
Organisers in your locality, phone Lorraine on 071 9861518 

(from NI +353) email: info@loughderg.org. 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Fr Pat Burke 
Philomena Kerr 
Claire Fitzpatrick 
Jenny Ward 
Brian Doris Months Mind Mass Saturday 7th July at 7 pm 
ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME   

Kevin Nelson (6) Anniversary Mass Sunday 1st July at 11am 
Michael Rogers Anniversary Mass Sunday 8th July at 11am 
John Tallon 
Pearce Branagan Philomena Kerr Thomas John McCartan 
Mary Fegan Claire Fitzpatrick Kathleen McCavigan (9) 
Pat Kenny (21) John Creaney Patrick Mulholland (23) 
Rose McConaghy Eileen Creaney 
Mary Mallon Jenny Ward 
 
 

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long birth 
certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families attend the 11am 
Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 
arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  A 
Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

http://www.worldmeeting2018.ie/en/Tickets/Closing-Mass-ticket-only
mailto:lourdes@downandconnor.org
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